Eagles View Subdivision - Board of Directors Meeting
Meeting Minutes

May 2, 2019

The meeting was held at the Silt Library. Members present were Jodie McGrew and
Tamra Alstatt. Debbie Sanderson, Association Manager, was also present. A quorum
was established.

Jodie McGrew stated that Juanita Jensen has resigned.

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 p.m.

Board members present and management discussed the status of the Association. Several
items were discussed that require attention, including the website, annual billing, annual
meeting and budget.

The Town of Silt sent the Association a letter regarding the purchase of auxiliary water
from SWCD, to account for necessary water trough the summer. The board approved the

purchase of additional shares. This will be an annual purchase.

Debbie Sanderson and Tamra Alstatt will meet at the bank to sign new cards. Jodie
McGrew will also remain on the account.

Debbie Sanderson will send all owners invoices for the annual assessment as soon as
possible but no later than May 7, 20109.

The annual meeting will be held June 18, 2019. Notices will be sent by May 15, 20109.
Debbie Sanderson will draft the notice, for board member approved by May 9, 2019.

The meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.
Owners are reminded that information regarding insurance, financial statements, minutes,
covenants, rules, etc. can be obtained from the Association Manager, Debbie Sanderson

at 970-984-9600, or by email, Debbie.sanderson@rmcrealestate.com.

Minutes submitted by Debbie Sanderson, Association Manager



